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Integrating your Existing Systems into a Microservices 
Ecosystem
Wednesday, April 19th, 2017 at 2:00pm ET

As many agencies race to buildout their application backlog with 
their new microservices architectures, many are grappling with 
the decision of whether to integrate those services with their 
legacy systems. Whether or not to reuse a legacy system(s), at 
the expense of duplicating integration logic across services or 
rewriting the legacy system is a common dilemma.

Join us for this complimentary webinar to explore how agencies
can leverage a microservices platform to make the most of their
IT dollars. By building a service fagade on top of existing 
applications, it can make those applications easily accessible with 
other microservices without the risk of modifying the existing 
systems or duplicating unnecessary integration code.

Date and Time

Wednesday 
April 19th, 2017 

2:00pm ET

Sponsored By:

Learn how you can embrace the benefits of:

1. Embrace and extend vs. Rip and replace
2. Overcoming the hidden costs of microservices
3. Reducing risk by modernizing access to legacy systems

Don't miss out! Reserve your spot today!
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